
 
 

Tonight: Jacob Webb, RYLA 
Introduction: Andrea Tucker 

Vote of Thanks: Beck Cameron 
Fellowship: Simon Brown and George Chittick 

 

Future Programs:  
 

February is Rotary’s Peacebuilding and Conflict 
Prevention Month 
 

4 Feb; TBA 
 

11 Feb; Breakfast meeting at Driftwood, Milton 
7 for 7:15am, numbers needed 
 

18 Feb; TBA 
 

25 Feb; TBA 
 

March is Rotary’s Water, Sanitation and Hygiene Month 
 

3 Mar: TBA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RSA and Non-RSA members are needed at the Milton Theatre for the Comedy Night, 8 February 2020. 
Non-RSA to help Trevor Schofield at 6:00pm and at the end of the show, set-up and clean-up. 

7:30pm to 10:15pm RSA holders to help Trevor serve drinks. 
 

Sponsors’ artwork and money needed asap, for the 60th History Book, please. 
 

If you are participating in the 45 Club, please make sure that you have paid your $50, check with Ross Wade. 
 
 

 
 

 

To Sharon, Glenn and the Rowen Family,  
you are all in our thoughts after the passing of Alf Rowen, 

on 23 January 2020, ‘a true gentleman and friend’.  
Alf is well known to many Rotarians as he attended regularly our meetings.            

RIP Alf, you will be missed.  
 

 

Report on meeting of 21 January 2020 
 

Meeting opened by President Stephen Hladio welcoming members and guests Jeff Farrow, Faye McNevin, 
Christine Bell, Jonathan Benyer, Kirsten Gate, Louise Garrett and Susan Hewitt.  

Almoner Bill Harris all well. PP Phil Brown informed members that PP Dick Crouch was undergoing 
more treatment for the next few weeks.  

Emile Jansen informed members that the tickets are now on sale for the Comedy for a Cause – 8th 
February 2020 at Milton Theatre.  

Secretary John Payne reported on the arrival of thank you letters from Milton Public School & Ulladulla 
Public School for assistance with their presentation day, letters from various Rotary Clubs offering support 
for the rebuild due to recent bushfires, letters have been forwarded to John Goggins for follow up.  
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 January is Rotary’s Vocational Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
Semi-Annual dues are due 

8 Feb Sat Comedy For A Cause 
13 Feb Thur Older Person's Driver Workshop 
23 Feb  Rotary’s Birthday 

6-7-8 
Mar 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

28 Mar Sat Princess Ball 
10 Apr  Club turning 60 
12 Apr Sun BOF Festival 
30 Apr 

1, 2, 3 May 
Thur - 

Sun Entertainers 

24 May Sun Swap Meet 
31 May Sun 60th Anniversary at DLC, noon 

BIRTHDAYS: 1 Feb; Phil Brown and John Corrin, 5 Feb; Lyn White. 
 

  

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests  
to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com  
BY 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com


Treasurer Ross Wade gave an update on the accounts, all looking healthy. Reminder half yearly subs 
are due now.  

John Goggins gave a short report on the committee formed to work with local agencies to assist with the 
distribution of the funds received from Rotary Clubs in NSW, these funds are being directed towards the 
rebuild of the community and assist families in moving forward.  

BOF Ball Chairman PP Brian Morrison spoke on the Ball coming up, everything is processing fine, 
though there might be a few changes with the Ball regarding practicing venue etc.  

Youth Director Andrea Tucker spoke on the recent RYLA student attending Jacob Webb who is 
coming in next week to speak on his experience at RYLA.  

Grant Schultz thanked members for their assistance in off-loading 300/400 tons of products at the 
Milton Showground, moving to the Bushfire effected areas. In particular PP Phil Brown for his 
coordination of the roster for sorting etc. A HUGE THANK YOU TO THE MILTON SHOWGROUND 
MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE FOR THEIR ASSISTANCE IN THE USE OF THE SHOWGROUND AND 
BUNNINGS FOR DONATIONS OF PRODUCTS TO LOCAL COMMUNITIES. Over 300 tonnes of 
donations received. 

PP Phil Brown thanked Grant Schultz for his huge effort at the Disaster Recovery Centre.  

Community Service Director Yvonne Young informed members of the upcoming Older Driver 
Road Users workshop coming up on Thursday 13th February 10am to 12pm Dunn Lewis Centre 
contact Issa to register for the workshop.  

President Steve had the honour of inducting new member Susan Hewitt. Welcome Susan to the Rotary 
Club of Milton-Ulladulla and to Rotary. 

President Steve then presented Secretary John Payne with a Paul Harris Fellow recognition. 

Congratulations to both Susan and John.  

Bernard Jones was the winner of the new 45 Club.    Please members pay your $50. 

  

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 

End of report 
 

2020-21 PRESIDENTIAL THEME 
Rotary International President-elect Holger Knaack is encouraging Rotarians to seize the many opportunities Rotary offers to enrich 
their lives and the communities they serve. 
Knaack, a member of the Rotary Club of Herzogtum Lauenburg-Mölln, Germany, revealed the 2020-21 presidential theme, Rotary 
Opens Opportunities, to incoming district governors at the Rotary International Assembly in San Diego, California, USA, on 20 January. 

 
Rotary isn’t just a club for people to join, but rather “an invitation to endless opportunities,” said Knaack, who becomes president on 1 
July. He emphasized that Rotary creates pathways for members to improve their lives and the lives of those they help through service 
projects. 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 

https://herzogtum-lauenburg-moelln.rotary.de/
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